
Mr. Kevork Kalaycian 
106 Taylor Terrace 
Hopewell New Jersey 

Dear Mr. 'alaycian: 

April 20, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donationo~f 
$2.00, which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral for the Easter offering. 

Receipt Number 26456 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yo rs sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


